Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

This is the final week before everyone gets a well needed break. Spring Break will be from April 14 through April 18.

We are no longer sending computers home during the 4th quarter. If there is a need for a student to bring home their device, please communicate with their teachers and we can issue passes for devices to go home.

On Wednesday, April 9, NEMS will have its Spring Arts Showcase from 5 pm to 6 pm.  Please come out and support the student's artwork and hear our chorus and band perform.

Athletics this week:

Baseball/Softball

Tuesday, April 8 - NEMS vs. Jackson @Jackson
Thursday, April 10 - NEMS vs. Allen @Allen

Track

Bye Week

Our newsletter is attached to the email.

Parents, as the weather is changing, please work with us to make sure that students are in the proper dress code each day. We need them to be in class learning and not disrupting learning by being out of dress code. We are capable of "NE" thing at Northeast, so let's have a great week Rams!
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